
                             New Fairfield Housing Opportunities Committee  
                                 REGULAR MEETING  CANCELLATION  

Tuesday, October 4, 2022  
7:30 PM  

 
 

The regular meeting of the New Fairfield Housing Opportunities Committee scheduled for 
Tuesday, October 4, 2022 has been cancelled. 

 
The October meeting of the New Fairfield Housing Opportunities Committee has been 

reschedule for Thursday, October 6, 2022 and will be held in person at 7:30 PM at the New 
Fairfield Senior Center. 

Received by email on 09/21/2022 @ 8:30 a.m.
by Chrystie M. Bontempo, Asst. Town Clerk, New Fairfield


